
 Members of the House Human Services Committee, 

 “My name is Lisa Pulkrabek and I reside in District 31.  I am asking that you please 
 render a DO NOT PASS on House Bill 1207.” 

 Covid 19 has brought illness and death to the world but the vaccine that was rushed 
 through “warp speed” has brought more pain, agony and death than the actual virus 
 has. North Dakotans have a right to know the truth but frankly, I don’t trust the ND Dept 
 of Health to tell us the truth. I feel that the health dept will skew the numbers, and not 
 report the adverse effects and deaths due to the vaccine accurately. I feel that this will 
 give the state agency another excuse to make it look like they are “protecting” the 
 citizens but it will just be another waste of taxpayer money and resources. 

 Thank you for your consideration of this highly important matter and for your service to 
 the state of North Dakota. 

 Lisa Pulkrabek 


